
 

 

In December the Freedom Starters, led by Melanie Parker and many other community 

members and groups, provided Christmas to over 16 families. The community effort allowed 

child and adult survivors of domestic violence and sexual assault to celebrate Christmas without 

the stress over how they would provide for their family. 

During December ESCADV provided services to 52 individuals (16 children and 36 adults). The 

services included over 350 nights of shelter to 20 individuals (including 13 children) and over 

340 hours of advocacy. 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 1 - 29 – Teen Dating Violence Awareness Month – Contact us to schedule a speaker 

for your business or community organization 

2nd Annual Matthew May Memorial Oyster Roast – April 4th  4-7pm at Indiantown Park, Eastville  

 

Contact Jon-Christopher Bulin at JBulin@escadv.org for more details on any of the above events. 
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